
 

 

 

 

 

                                                      1st July 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

My deepest appreciation to those of you who responded to the Ofsted parent survey last 

week, or were able to speak to the inspector. The findings from the inspection, in the form 

of a “letter”, should be available before the end of the term. 

What a great time we had on Friday, during our Summer Fayre. It was great to see so many 

of you there and the fun filled activities that were on offer to the children. My thanks to 

the members of the PTFA for all their outstanding efforts to make this event such a 

success.  

This week the Year 2 have the opportunity to show their many talents when they perform 

their school play to the school on Tuesday, and then later on to parents in the afternoon. 

The final performance to parents will be on Wednesday afternoon. 

Today, Year 5 are visiting Dover Castle and on Thursday Year 4 journey to the Kent Life 

Museum. Both trips will no doubt inspire and enthuse our pupils about past and present 

characteristics of our remarkable county.  

On Friday Year 5 will participate in a choir day at St Saviour Church, joining children from 

St Eanswythe’s, St Mary’s, St Peter’s, Castle Hill and Stella Maris to produce and sing music 

extraordinaire during a Choir Day. As always, Mrs Driscoll will be at the heart of this 

memorable musical venture. 

I will be with the Year 6 school journey to the Isle of Wight this week, departing today and 

returning on Friday. In my absence, the school be well led be by the deputies, Mrs Cook and 

Mrs Clarke.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr J Kreiselmeier 

Head Teacher 

 

 


